
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 11/8/2012 3:54:17 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Cmmr Ferron's comments today on EE?

Thank you guys as well - I know how hard you all worked to make this happen... I’d forward 
them to you, but there’s that lie in there about me being intellectually sharp and I can’t have 
that be spread around......

Michael

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 3:05 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael
Subject: Cmmr Ferron's comments today on EE?

Michael -

Thanks so much for all of your hard work on this, we really appreciate it on this end. Fast is 
such a rare thing!

Can you send me Cmmr Ferron’s comments from the dais, I want to make sure that our folks 
get the message. Thanks!

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0306265
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